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This is my first DR report, I am fairly new to this position! As a transplant from District 

12, I am grateful and humbled by the welcome I received and continue to receive from 

District 5.  

 

We currently have 31 groups. Our district covers Pasco, Hernando, and Citrus counties. We 

have district meetings every other month except we meet in September and October as 

we do not meet in November and December. We will address achieving better attendance 

in the future. Our panel still needs a permanent AISL and Alternate DR.  

 

District 5 hosts a number of events during the year. To date we have had a potluck picnic 

and a Day of Workshops, both with speakers. We have a Gratitude Luncheon and a Holiday 

Party scheduled. Both events were well attended and made a donation to district. 

 

One of our groups held a trash to treasures event to raise money for their group. It made 

74.00!!!! 

 

Two of our groups have developed attraction projects as public outreach. One is doing lit 

drops in the medical community and another is having all their members drop off AFA, 

Forums, and pamphlets at medical appointments and spiritual centers. We will continue to 

work on recruiting new members!! 

 

We hope to start having mini-workshops at our District meeting on topics important to our 

groups. Dominance, KBDM, finding joy, etc. 

 

That’s all I got! I like reading everyone’s reports! Thanks for submitting1 

 

Cindy S. 

District 5 

District Representative   


